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The more details we see, the more desecration becomes apparent. So much more hedgerow will be removed from the
entrance of Kent street than was first admitted to. All to allow the HGVs that should not be using this lane , which is so
obviously not fit for these large vehicles. The A272, always very busy will become a nightmare to negotiate as will the
village of Cowfold if the construction of Rampion 2 goes ahead.


